
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Sally Cauthen <SallyCauthen@scsenate.gov>

Date: 12/2/2015 2:15:37 PM
Subject: RE: First Steps

Thank you Sally. We will be in touch. 
Katherine

From: Sally Cauthen [mailto:SallyCauthen@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 9:11 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: First Steps

Katherine,
Good morning. FYI, I have given Senator Hayes a brief recap of our conversation about First Steps the other day, 
along with a copy of the attached bullet points. Thought we'd need something in hand over here to get started, and 
wanted to share this document with you as well. Thanks, and please let me know if you have any questions.

Sally E. Cauthen
K-12 Research Director, Senate Education Committee
Gressette Building, Room 412
P.O. Box 142, Columbia, SC 29202
803-212-6252 
sallycauthen@scsenate.gov
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